
Support this bill.  
I am so tired of GMO companies being protected while hardworking organic and non-GMO 
farmers get sued etc.  protect our food, children and animals from non-organic bullying.  If I 
throw crap in my neighbors yard they could come after me.  Yet organic farmers don't have that 
ability.   Protect our food by supporting this bill.  
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